
CDBG Public Hearings Notice 
Tuesday August 16, 2022 

3:00 pm 
Grafton County Administrative Building 

3855 Dartmouth College Hwy., North Haverhill, NH 
Community Development Block Grant – Broadband Planning Project Status 

 
  
The Grafton County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 16, 2022, 3:00 
pm in the Grafton County Administrative Building located at 3855 Dartmouth College Highway, 
North Haverhill, NH 03774 to hear public comment on progress of the approved Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) from NH Community Development Finance Authority to 
support broadband planning efforts.  The County was awarded $25,000 to complete high-level 
designs for all 39 communities in the County. 
 
Interested persons are invited to attend and comment on project progress. Please contact 
Samantha Norcross at 603- 787-6941 or snorcross@graftoncountynh.gov  in advance if you 
need assistance to attend or participate in the hearing. Anyone wishing to submit written 
comments should address them to Samantha Norcross, 3855 Dartmouth College Highway, North 
Haverhill, NH 03774.  Comments must be received no later than Tuesday August 16, 2022 12pm.  
 
 


